Watson, David F. - PDR

From:

donnaholder@vaumc.org

Sent:

Monday, June 29, 2020 10:04 AM

To:

Watson, David F. - PDR

Subject:

FW: Special permit Westover Hills UMC

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

David, Here is the other letter. Thanks, Donna

From: westoverhillsumc@gmail.com < westoverhillsumc@gmail.com >

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 10:09 AM
To: Donna Holder <donnaholder@vaumc.org>
Subject: FW: Special permit Westover Hills UMC

From: Sheryl Owen <sherylowen12@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2019 9:18 AM

To: westoverhillsumc@gmail.com

Subject: Special permit Westover Hills UMC

Dear Rev. Holder,

Thank you for your letter which details your collaboration with the The Next Move Program.

Chris and I are eagerly awaiting the opening of Tablespoons Bakery.

This endeavor will enhance our already vibrant neighborhood in ways we cannot yet imagine. Your commitment to young adults with special abilities is to be commended particularly during these troubling times.

Please count on us for our full support. Let us know if there are other ways we can help.

Thank you for all you do.

Sincerely, Sheryl Owen Chris Collins 4913 New Kent Rd.

Watson, David F. - PDR

From:

donnaholder@vaumc.org

Sent:

Monday, June 29, 2020 10:02 AM

To:

Watson, David F. - PDR

Subject:

FW: Special use permit for 1707

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

David,

I am forwarding two emails of support for our project. Here is the first one. Thank you for your guidance this morning, and for the follow up.

Sincerely,

Donna

Rev. Donna Holder, pastor Westover Hills UMC 1705 Westover Hills Blvd. Richmond, VA 23225 www.westoverhillsumc.org (804)232-1769 (o) (804)399-9295 (m)

----Original Message----

From: donnaholder@vaumc.org <donnaholder@vaumc.org>

Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 8:54 AM To: 'Jim Robb' <jimrobb44@gmail.com> Subject: RE: Special use permit for 1707

Jim,

Thank you so much for your words of support. As I mentioned in the letter, we are very fortunate to have such kind and supportive neighbors! We are excited about all that is about to happen. When we complete the renovation, we will invite the neighborhood to come in and take a look. It is going to be fantastic, and we hope it will add to the appeal of the neighborhood.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Blessings, Donna

----Original Message----

From: Jim Robb <jimrobb44@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 7:49 AM

To: donnaholder@vaumc.org

Subject: Special use permit for 1707

Reverend Holder,

I received the letter from you about the Next Move Program and the special use permit. As one of the closest neighbors to the property we are really excited about this opportunity and the use of the property.

We have no issues with your plans and concepts for the future concerning the use of the property.

I was sorry that I was not able to attend the bake off that was held a couple of weeks ago. I understand the event went well.

Thank you for taking the time and effort to alert us to the planned changes. Best of luck with the city and the project!

Jim Robb 1800 Westover Hills Blvd.

Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From:

Bond, Aaron A. - City Council

Sent:

Wednesday, July 1, 2020 11:11 AM

To:

Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject:

FW: more support

Attachments:

SUP4.JPG; SUP3.JPG; SUP 2.JPG; zoning.JPG

More support for Westover Hills Methodist Church Coffee Shop.

From: donnaholder@vaumc.org [mailto:donnaholder@vaumc.org]

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 11:07 AM

To: Bond, Aaron A. - City Council <Aaron.Bond@richmondgov.com>

Subject: more support

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Aaron,

Not sure if you want this, but I tried to "snip" the comments from the facebook discussion. We have also received donations toward the kitchen renovation from a number of neighbors who are not members of the church. Thanks,

Donna

Rev. Donna Holder, pastor Westover Hills UMC 1705 Westover Hills Blvd. Richmond, VA 23225 www.westoverhillsumc.org (804)232-1769 (o) (804)399-9295 (m)



Virginia Bertholet

June 11 at 5:36 PM

There are several of these up at the Methodist Church on corner of Westover Hills Blvd and King William - anyone know what's going on? Thought I may get more info here than calling the number



C) Like

Comment Comment



Betsy Milburn It's the new coffee shop that's going in!

OD: 4



Like Reply 2w

Virginia Bertholet ?!

Like Reply 2w



about the coffee shop that will support our special needs Betsy Milburn Somewhere in this group there is a post community. It's due to open with in the year.





Virginia Bertholet wow! I didn't realize it was at the Westover Hills United Methodist Church!!!!!



Like Reply 2w



Elizabeth Redford Betsy Milburn yes! We are thrilled to move into the space this fall! Follow us at



Westover Hills United Methodist Church We are getting ready to do a large indoor remodel that will include a new commercial kitchen that will serve as learning space for The Next Move Program students. The parsonage house next door to the church will be converted into Tablespoons Bakery whe... See More

Like - Reply - Commented on by Nicole Timms (?) - 2w - Edited





→ M Lauren Miller Thorup replied · 6 Replies



Virginia Bertholet This is fantastic!! Thanks for responding. I live 2 ft away, so i'm sure i'll be over

Love Reply 2w





Peggy N Skeeter Fishbeck How exciting, but am I missing something...what does this have to do with the playground?

Like Reply 2w



→ Seth Humphreys replied · 3 Replies



Leslie R Martino This is so exciting!

Like Reply 2w





Jennie Barrett Shaw So happy to hear this is REALLY HAPPENING!!!

Love Reply 2w





Maryelizabeth Jones Yay!!!! Where is it located???

Like Reply 2w





Donna Holder Maryelizabeth Jones 1705 and 1707 Westover Hills Blvd



Jennie Barrett Shaw So happy to hear this is REALLY HAPPENING!!!

Love Reply 2w





Maryelizabeth Jones Yay!!!! Where is it located???

Like Reply 2w





Donna Holder Maryelizabeth Jones 1705 and 1707 Westover Hills Blvd

Like Reply 2w





Maryelizabeth Jones Sweet!!!

Like Reply 2w



Reply as Westover Hills United Methodist ...











Diane Holdford This is wonderful!

Like Reply 2w





Steve Thomas Fantastic news!

Like Reply 2w





Pixie Hamilton 🎍 🕹 🎍 🎍 🤙 🕹

Like Reply 2w





Kristen Hughes Evans Wonderful news! I can't wait to be a customer.

Like Reply 2w

